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" A Nice Tribute"

The thirty-two people who took advantage of the S.A.S. Veterans Association's offer to join them at 'The House' after our service enjoyed a very pleasant two hours. In delightful surroundings 'the House' is an ideal place to relax and enjoy a chat and a drink.

The highlight of our visit was when Charles Stewart, their president, unveiled a plaque in the form of our double red diamond insignia with the wording underneath to the effect that our Association had held its final gathering at 'the House' following our last Safari Commemoration Service at Kings Park on Sunday 16th November 2003. 

This thoughtful tribute from the SAS Association took members completely by surprise. Our President Ray in sincerely thanking Charles and his association for the tribute we had been paid said it was a great honour to have a plaque bearing our old colour patch in such a prominent position in the House. All those present endorsed his thanks.

Shirley and her helpers turned on a beaut afternoon tea that included a lovely cake also dedicated to us which Ray had great pleasure in cutting. Shirley was complimented by our ladies for such a lovely spread. It was a very happy group that left the house at 6 p.m.

Our sincere thanks are extended to Charles and his staff for the great hospitality extended to us during our visit. We are lucky to have such good friends.

God bless.

Jack Carey.
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